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18 November 1953 

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter 
dated 12.November 1953, referring to the transcript of the 
cjonveraatlon between His Excellency Mr, Moahe Sharett and myself, 
held on 15 October 1953, 

The indication given in your letter that Mrs, Daughton had 
transmitted to you on 25 June 1949 a copy of the 26 June note to 
'.'r, Sharett has assisted in clearing up a ml sunders tanding, duo to 
a lacuna in the archives' of the Truce Supervision Organization in 
Jerusalem, Apart from the 25 June cable transmitting to Tol Aviv 
and Damascus the text of the notes to be delivered to the Israel 
minister for Foreign Affairs, and the Syrian Minister for Foreign 
Affairs, respectively, there was another communication addressed 
to Dr, Mohn only and instructing him to add to the note the passage 
which was quoted in part by Mr. Tekoa in the conversation on 15 
Octobdr, 

I should be grateful if you would transmit to His Excellency 
Mr. Moshe Sharett a copy of this letter with the expression of my 
regret for the misunderstanding which has occurred. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) 

Major General Vagn Bennike 
Dhlef of Staff 

U.N. Truce Supervision Organization 

Us ExcellencJ- Mr. Abba Eban, 
Permanent Representative of Israel 

to the .United Nations, 
)olegatlon of Israel to the United Nations, 
Q 70th Street, 
low York 21, N.Y. 
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18 November 1953 

Sir, 

I have the honour to acknov^led{!:e receipt of your letter 
dated 12 November 1953, referring to the transcript of the 
conversation between His Excellency J'r, Moshe Sharett and myself, 
held on 15 October 1953, 

The indication given in your letter that Mrs. Daughton had 
transmitted to you on 25 June 1949 a copy of the 26 June note to 
rr. Sharett has assisted in clearing up a misunderstanding, due to 
a lacuna in the archives of the Truce Supervision Organization in 
Jerusalem. Apart from the 25 June cable transmitting to Tel Aviv 
and Damascus the text of the notes to be delivered to the Igrael 
Finister for Foreign Affairs, and the Syrian Minister for Foreign 
Affairs, respectively, there was another communication addressed 
to Drp lilohn only and instructing him to add to the note the passage 
v;hich was quoted in pert by Mr. Tekoa in the conversation or^ 15 
Octobdr, 

I should be grateful if you v/ould transmit to His Excellency 
Mr. I.'oshe Sharett a copy of this letter v/ith the expression of my 
regret for the misunderstanding which has occurred. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) 

Major General Vagn Bennike 
Dhief of Staff 

U.N. Truce Supervision Organization 

His Excellency- Mr, Abba Eban, 
Permanent Representative of Israel 

to the JJnited Nations, 
Delegation of Israel to the United Nations, 
11 E®^st 70th Street,
Now York 21, N.Y, 


